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UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
 
October 30, 2018 
No Breakfast Meeting 
 
November 6, 2018 
Round Table Discussion 
Ralph’s on the Park 
 
November 13, 2018 
Morning Open House/Social with Parke McEnery 
4901 Magazine Street from 7:30 till 9:00 am 
 
November 20, 2018 
No Breakfast Meeting - Thanksgiving 
 
November 27, 2018 

Philip Rebowe & Joey Bender 
Joint Year-End Tax Planning  
GNOEA Board of Director’s Meeting 
 
December 4, 2018 
In-House Speaker, Ralph’s on the Park 
 
December 11, 2018 
Robert Ramsey - Open House/Social  
701 Veterans Blvd, Metairie, LA 

FEATURED OPEN CLASSIFICATIONS 
 

Here are just some of our open classifications: 
 

Appliance Sales and Service     
Alarms – Burglar & Fire 
Auto Collision Repair             
Bakery   
Cellular Phones              
Chiropractor                             
Electrical Engineer   
Florists              
Framing and Art       
Glass – Automobile                  
Graphic Designer 
Hardware – Retail             
Health Club       
Hotel                
Internet Service Provider     
Limousine Service                       
Locksmith 
Optometrist                                  

PROSPECTIVE MEMBER 
 
Alton Johnson, Vonahi Security is currently going 
through our membership process.  Please take a moment 
at the next breakfast meeting to take the time to greet 
Mr. Johnson. 
 

 

 

 

PROGRAM FOR OCTOBER 23, 2018 
JIM PERRIER & STEPHEN CALOGRIDES 

UNIVERSAL DATA, INC. 
 

Founded in 1982, Jim Perrier, knew that his industry 
would be rapidly evolving.  Managed Services with UDI 
offers freedom – freedom from incidents, emergencies 
and reoccurring problems that come with monitoring 
and managing your IT infrastructure. They remove the 
weight of managing technology so you can focus on 
what you do best – growing your business. 
 
 Today’s Program was “Cyber Security” 
 
Security breaches have become so commonplace that 
“when” has been replaced with “if” in the language of 
preparation for the next one.   Since the average cost of a 
breach has risen to almost $4 million, your wallet (and 
your reputation) can’t afford it, we believe the best way 
to ensure your IT Security posture remains strong is to be 
proactive. Universal Data Inc. will help you address your 
organization’s current security, acquire a successful 
security design and seamlessly adopt a security solution 
that fits your needs.   

 
 

APPROVED PROSPECTIVE MEMBER 
 
The Board of Directors, the Classification and 
Membership Committees have approved the following 
firm for membership into GNOEA.  Members have five 
days to voice an objection to inviting them to become a 
member. 
 
Beau Johnson, Vice President of Crane Builders of New 
Orleans has been approved for Dual Membership with 
Rene Dupaquier. 
 

WEBSITE UPDATE 
 

The Board of Directors has approved the updating of our 
website with the help of Bill Dalton, Julie Couret and 
Jacquie Bonano.  Bill Dalton has generously donated 
close to $9000 in cost for these updates  
 
Once again thank you to Bill Dalton for helping GNOEA 
to be a better association! 


